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CERTIFICATION OF ENROLLMENT OF OTHER SIBLINGS 
ATTENDING COLLEGE DURING THE ACADEMIC YEAR 

You indicated on your financial aid application that more than one child in your family will be attending college. The 
number of children in college is an important factor in the calculation of financial need, so we require verification of 
enrollment of siblings. We will use the National Student Clearinghouse database to verify sibling enrollment.  
Approximately 80% of colleges and universities participate in the National Student Clearinghouse.   
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may change your financial aid award. 




